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June 3rd 2021. 
 
 

Sark authorities can confirm they were notified a French yacht anchored off Sark on Tuesday 
and Wednesday, and the crew are suspected of having landed without following the correct 

procedures. 

 

They were quickly contacted and made aware of the requirements to test and self-isolate and 
Bailiwick authorities, including law enforcement and Public Health were notified. There is 

no concern currently of any risk to public health as a result of this incident. 

 

The yacht has since moved to St Peter Port harbour where the crew continue to self-isolate. 

 

Sark authorities would like to encourage residents to report any suspected breaches of border 
restrictions to the Sark Constable on 07781 101908. 
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